
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: TANNER JR., D. RAY <RTANNER@mailbox.sc.edu>

Date: 8/27/2014 4:38:06 PM
Subject: Update - Please call me if you have any questions. KV

The following has been confirmed.

- The trophy that will not be handed to the winners of this year's football game between Texas A&M 
and the University of South Carolina.

- The trophy will reside with the winner's governor.

- The trophy will not be present on gameday Williams Brice Stadium.

- There will be no official unveiling before the game.

- There will be a picture with both governor's and the trophy taken on Thursday at the governor 
mansion.

- Governor Perry will promote through social media.

- Governor Haley will not promote through social media.

- The Office of the Governor Nikki Haley will continue to not answer any questions from media.

Please call me if you have any questions. 
Thank you,
Katherine
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